Queensland Government

Cabinet – October 2018
Queensland Plan Review – Release of Consultation Paper
Premier and Minister for Trade

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]The Queensland Government is required to undertake a review of The Queensland Plan (the Plan) by October 2019. Given the rapidly emerging opportunities for Queenslanders, changing community expectations, a growing population and changing population demographics, the Queensland Government has determined to undertake the review in 2018.
2. The Plan was released in 2014 and outlines a 30-year aspirational vision for all Queenslanders. The purpose of the review is to determine whether the vision still reflects the aspirations of Queenslanders, if implementation of the Plan can be improved and whether the Plan should be revised.
3. Consultation with community, business and industry will provide insights on the relevance of the long-term vision to Queenslanders, and the adoption and implementation of the Plan by community, business and industry.
4. The consultation process involves the release of the consultation paper to guide stakeholders and an online survey inviting a response to the matters for review. The consultation paper and survey will be sent to key stakeholder groups and peak bodies to circulate among their members, as well as an open invitation promoted on the Department of the Premier and Cabinet website.
5. Cabinet approved the release of the Consultation paper and online survey for public consultation.

6. Attachments
· Queensland Plan Review - Consultation paper
· Online survey
